Dear Mr. Ferrater,

Thank you for your letter of March 22.

I can appreciate your frustration, which both Jaime <u>and</u> I share, and your interest in psychochemotherapy.

I am, of course, well acquainted with the uses of drug therapy in cases such as Jaimes', and whereas I see nothing to suggest drugs would be of use (or I woned have used them already) you are certainly free to seek a consultation with Dr. Myer Mendelson.

The appropriate "protocol" is for you to contact Dr. Meldenson your self, inform $\underline{\text{him}}$ you have informed $\underline{\text{me}}$, and then let him set up the consultation as he wishes. You will have my full cooperation, of course.

Yours,

[Signatura]